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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are writing to inform you of the trip we have planned for Year 5 this term.  

As part of our D&T topic this term, Year 5 are designing and making their very own pizzas. As part of this 

process, the children will be taken to Asda on the morning of Wednesday 22nd of May. The purpose of this trip 

will be to provide the children with the experiences of planning a meal on a budget, writing a shopping list and 

purchasing the relevant items needed to complete their recipe. We will then be making the pizzas in the 

afternoon of the same day.  

This trip will take place during school hours and therefore will not affect pick up or drop off times. We will be 

providing dough, sauce and cheese for the pizzas (these will include options for those with dietary requirements) 

but children could bring money in to purchase their chosen toppings. My suggested amount for them to bring is 

about £5 as their design will include 2-3 toppings. Please can this money be brought in an envelope by Tuesday 

the 21st of May. Everyone will make a basic pizza. 

If you have any questions regarding the trip, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mrs van Schalkwk and Mrs Lord 
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